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Sisters of St. Francis   

SACRED HEART COMMUNITY (SHC) 
NEWS BRIEF 
Friday, October 7, 2022  
  

 

 
 
BLESSING OF ANIMALS – SATURDAY, OCTOBER 8TH  
Please join us and bring your furry or feathered friends for a 
Franciscan Blessing of Animals on Saturday, October 8th at 10:00 
am, in the Peace Garden at the Sisters of St. Francis Office, 5314 
Columbine Road, Denver, CO  80221.  See attached for more 
information.   
 
 

 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE FOLLOWING PRAYER REQUEST:  
• Our sisters in our congregation who are ill or needing special requests. (see 

attached)  
 
 
SUE ARTONE-FRICKE OUT OF THE OFFICE: (Emergencies? Call Sr. Karen Crouse) 
• October 5-11  Visiting family in California   
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